
From the Superintendentõs Desk 
Special points of interest: 

¶ OCT. 1-5 - RIGHT TO READ WEEK 

¶ OCT. 3 - LIFETOUCH FALL PICTURE DAY 

¶ OCT. 18 - RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

¶ OCT. 29 - PARENT-TEACHER CONF. 

(10AM-5PM) 

(NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS) 

¶ OCT. 30 - HS BAND HALLOWEEN 

CONCERT AT 5:30PM 

¶ NOV. 1 - PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

¶ NOV. 2 - JH FALL DANCE AT 1PM 

¶ NOV. 9 - LIFETOUCH PICTURE RETAKE DAY 

¶ NOV. 12 - ELEMENTARY VETERANS DAY 

PROGRAM AT 1:45PM 

¶ NOV. 17 - ATHLETIC BOOSTERS REVERSE 

RAFFLE AT 5PM 

¶ NOV. 19 - COLLEGE & CAREER DAY 

¶ NOV. 21-26 - THANKSGIVING BREAK 

¶ DEC. 21 - EARLY DISMISSAL AT 1PM 

¶ DEC. 24-31 - CHRISTMAS VACATION 

¶ JAN. 1-2 - CHRISTMAS VACATION 

¶ JAN. 3 - SCHOOL RESUMES 
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North Central Local School 

Dear Friends of the North Central Local 
Schools, 
 
 I am honored to serve as your 
Superintendent of Schools here in North 
Central Local Schools. The 2018-2019 
school year is off to a great start, which 
is a result of the work staff members do 
throughout the summer. Even when 
school is closed, our staff is working 
hard preparing the buildings, busses, 
and working on new academic 
initiatives. Please make sure to thank 
our wonderful staff if you get a chance. 
We have some new staff members that 
are excited to be part of the NC Eagle 
family and are working hard with our 
students. We are very fortunate to 
have such dedicated staff members at 
North Central Local Schools. I hope you 
take time to visit our buildings and see 
for yourself the great things happening 
here at NC Schools. We love our kids 
and community. 
 Bus routes are adjusted 
throughout the school year as students 
move and new students come to the 
district. I would like to remind families 
that students are only allowed one pick 
up and one drop off stop, although we 
do allow students to get off the bus at 
a different stop if the following 
conditions are met: 1-The student is still 
riding his/her regular bus; 2-The stop is 
on the regular route; 3-There is a 
signed note from the parent requesting 
the change for that day. The note must 
be presented to the office in advance 
and signed by the principal or 
secretary. Keep in mind any changes in 
bus transportation may require a 
minimum of two days to process. Please 
be patient with the process. Please 
contact the transportation directorõs 
office if questions arise. 
 We are very proud of the 
North Central financial condition. We 
strive every day to spend what we 
need and save where we can to ensure 
we are being fiscally responsible with 
the tax payer money while providing 

the resources needed to support our 
students. Our most recent fiscal year 
ended on June 30, 2018 with a 
positive cash flow for the year.  We 
appreciate the continued support in our 
financial operations and look forward 
to another great year. 
 We have a replacement of our 
current Substitute levy on the November 
6th, 2018 ballot. I have enclosed a 
brochure in this newsletter to provide 
you the facts about this Substitute levy. 
 The Swift Reach SwiftK12 Alert 
System is a great method of 
communication for school activities and 
weather delays. We hope the use of 
this system is helpful to our staff and 
parents and gives our students timely 
information when necessary. If you 
have any questions or need to make 
changes, please call Kendra (NC Junior 
High/ High School) at 419-737-2366 
or Julie (NC Elementary School) at 419-
737-2293.  
 The fall sports programs and 
activities are in full action. Take time to 
attend an activity and support the 
students/ staff in their extracurricular 
activities. Senior citizen passes are 
available in the North Central Athletic 
Directors Office for district residents 
who are ages 65 and over. These 
passes grant free admission to all home 
athletic events.  
 I am looking forward to this 
school year, which will bring new 
opportunities and challenges. If you 
have comments or concerns about the 
school district, please feel free to 
contact me at any time. My email 
address is 
whanak@northcentralschool.org and 
the phone number is 419-737-2392 
x5210. 
 
Go Eagles! 
  
William D. Hanak 
Superintendent 
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administration believes that these days 
are vital for educational planning and 
continued student success in the class-
room.  Our next scheduled student day 
off is not until Monday, October 29.  This 
is for our first scheduled parent teacher 

conference of the school year.      

 The elementary building will 
observe òRight to Readó week the first 
week of October.  The teachers plan a 
number of student activities related to 
reading and the importance of gaining 
knowledge through reading.  It will be a 
fun week with a number of games and 

Parents, 

 It is finally Sep-
tember, and the new 
school year is in full swing 
at North Central Elemen-
tary.  We are off to a 

great start as we are ready for an ex-
citing 2018/2019 school year.  The 
students are establishing daily routines 

and getting into an academic groove.   

 The district has missed a few 
days during the month of September 
for staff professional development.  The 

rewards planned for the students.   

 It has been a very good start 
to the school yearéthanks!  If you 
have any questions please call me at 
419-737-2293 x 5201 and remem-

ber, they grow-up fast. 

Andy Morr, 

Elementary Principal 

Elementary - Principalõs Report 

Fast facts: 
All pull tabs can be collected including 
those from: soup cans, tuna fish cans, cat 
food cans, etc. 
 The money received from recy-
cling the pull tabs provides our yearly 
food budget for the over 500 families 
that RMHC serves.  All money stays lo-
cally at the RMHC of NW Ohio. 
 
Lisa Blue, 
4th Grade Teacher 

 North Central is proud to be 
participating in the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities (RMHC) once again.   
 By collecting pull tabs, we are 
providing food for the over 500 fami-
lies that need to use the Ronald McDon-
ald House as their home away from 
home while their child is accessing medi-
cal care in Toledo.  Funds earned 
through the pull tab program are used 
to buy fresh food, pantry and freezer 
items for guest families.  
 

Ronald McDonald House Charities 

ward the individual classes with pizza 
parties for their collection efforts.  Each 
class that collects 1000 Box Tops or 
more earn a pizza party held at the end 
of the school year. 
 Our goal this year is just 25,000 
Box Tops.  While that seems like a large 
amount, broken down by class that only 
amounts to a little over 1300 per class.  
It would be awesome if every class could 
surpass the 1000 amount and receive a 
pizza party! 
 With your continued support we 
can reach our goal!  Please continue to 
send the Box Tops in with your child.  If 
you are a community member who does 
not have any children in school, you can 

 Let me begin by sending out a 
huge THANK YOU to everyone who 
collected and sent in Box Tops last year 
and so far this school year!  Your sup-
port is greatly appreciated! 
 The Box Tops you collect pro-
vide the support we need to fund our 
Fun Fitness Field Days that are held for 
grades 1-3 and 4-6 each year in May.  
The money is also used to purchase new 
equipment for physical education clas-
ses.  Much of the equipment we have 
purchased the last few years was focus-
ing on improving studentsõ fitness levels 
and overall health, as well as equip-
ment utilized at recess. 
 The funds also allow us to re-

still participate by sending the Box 
Tops into the elementary school to the 
attention of Kent Hutchison, or by 
dropping them off at the Elementary 
Office.  
 Thanks again to everyone for 
their continued support of the Box 
Tops for Education program!  If you 
have any questions, please contact 
Kent Hutchison by phone at 419-737-
2293 or via email at 

khutchison@northcentralschool.org. 

Kent Hutchison, 

Elementary PE Teacher 

Box Tops For Education 
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cut and count all those labels that hadnõt 
been sent in yet, enabling us to meet the 
deadline for submitting the last bunch of 
soup labels.  (We cut and counted well 
over 35,000 labels.)  
 All the labels that were collected 
and sent in over the years were used to 
redeem a cash amount of $1400 to go 
towards assemblies, awards, and used 
by individual teachers for items needed 

 Campbell Soup Company 
thanked all the schools and communities 
for participating in their òLabels for 
Educationó program.  The program end-
ed in May of 2018.  
 I too wanted to thank all the 
participants, as well, for collecting and 
sending the labels in to our school for 
all those years. I wish to send a special 
thanks to the volunteers that helped me 

for the students.  We were also able 
to spend our points on a tetherball set 
for the playground. 

Thank you again for all you did!!! 

Sally Wheeler, 

Elementary Art Teacher 

Campbell Soup Labels 

and how to care for it. Thank you, Chief 
Livengood, for encouraging us to be 
mindful of the respect that needs to be 
given toward this symbol of freedom 

and sacrifice! 

Mrs. Apple, Miss Smith, and Mrs. Traxler 

5th Grade  

 Fifth grade students at North 
Central have the privilege of raising 
and lowering our American flag every 
weekday. Chief Livengood of the Pio-
neer Police Department shared some 
flag history and etiquette with our stu-
dents to help prepare them for this re-
sponsibility. Students and teachers alike 
learned something new about the flag 

Flag Education 

mentary office.  We are especially in 
need of very small sizes 11-1 youth, and 
adult sizes 6-12. Thanks in advance for 
helping us insure that all students have a 

pair of sneakers for physical education.   

Kent Hutchison, 

Elementary PE Teacher 

 What do you do with that pair 
of tennis shoes once your child outgrows 
them?  Is there a sibling to hand them 
down to?  If not North Central Elemen-
tary would gladly take your slightly 
used sneakers and òrecycleó them for 
other students to use in physical educa-
tion class.  You may send the shoes to 
school with your child to give to Mr. 
Hutchison, or drop them off in the ele-

Sneakers For Students 

uled for Monday, May 13th.   
 As in the past, in order for the 
events to take place we need YOU!  
Several volunteers are needed to be 
group leaders, and possibly station 
leaders.  If you are interested in helping 
with one or both of these field day 
events, please mark your calendars.  
More information on signing up for the 
events will be sent home with students in 
March. 
 You may email Mr. Hutchison at 

 Thanks to all the parents, 
grandparents, and other family and 
community members who assisted with 
Field Day last year!  Without your par-
ticipation we could not continue to pro-
vide this fun event.  
 For the 2018-2019 school 
year, Field Day for grades 1-3, will be 
held on Friday, May 3rd, with a rain 
date of Monday, May 6th.  Grades 4-6 
will have their Field Day on Monday, 
May 10th, and the rain date is sched-

khutchison@northcentralschool.org to 
volunteer, or if you have any ques-
tions.  We look forward to seeing you 
on these dates and sharing these fun 

days with our students and staff. 

Kent Hutchison, 

Elementary PE Teacher 

Fun Fitness Field Days Dates Announced 
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Junior High/High School - Principalõs Report 
 What a great 
place to work and learn!  
North Central Schools is so 
fortunate to have students 
who are willing to try new 
classes, willing to listen to 

instructors who are trying new ap-
proaches, willing to accept changes and 
willing to come to school with positive 
attitudes!  We also have teachers who 
are invested in our students.  
 As I begin my second year at 
North Central, I have observed many 
positive changes involving courses, safe-
ty, and building appearance.  The custo-
dians work very hard all summer to get 
this large building ready for students by 

because we want every student to get a 
hot meal, but at the end of the day we 
need to follow the rules or we could be 
penalized by the government.  We want 
to be part of a solution. 
 We know itõs not the students 
fault and want to help end lunch sham-
ming. One of the issues that we have to 
work through is equality. The government 
can come down hard on us if we are not 
equal.  
 We would like to raise money to 
zero out the roughly $2,000 in negative 
balances so every student is on the same 
level.  Many families have a struggle 
and why should a student suffer over a 
meal.  
 North Central is blessed with a 
community that cares and will rise to the 

 We at the Eagle Café have 
been approached by community mem-
bers asking to help with students in 
need.  In response we have come up 
with the No NC Child Goes Without 
project. We have several students dis-
trict wide that are receiving alternate 
meals because of a variety of unfortu-
nate events. We are required by the 
USDA (Federal and State Guidelines) to 
have a charge policy and follow it. This 
results in students getting a basic meal 
when their account is in the negative 
$15 or more.  When this happens they 
are only able to purchase a hot meal if 
they have cash in hand or bring the 
balance into the positive. We do not 
want kids to go without a hot meal. 
Honestly, it is hard to stick to this policy 

occasion. 
 To date we have raised over 
$2,100 through the generosity of the 
community.  Our goal is in sightézero 
the balances, change the policy, and 
end lunch shamming. 
 If you are interested in help-
ing with this project, you can send 
money into the central office or any 
of the buildings. Just put No Child 
Goes Without Donations on the enve-
lope. You can make checks payable 
to the North Central Schools. Thank 

you so much!! 

Rob Taylor, 

Cafeteria Director 

No Child Goes Without 
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the middle of August.  That work shows 
in the shiny floors and the clean rooms.
 At the junior and senior high 
school, we are investigating several pos-
sible improvements and changes to our 
daily routine.  At this point in time, we 
are just in the research phase.  I will 
keep everyone updated as the year 
moves on. 
 We also have Eagle Groups, 
which meet monthly.  These groups have 
lessons based on monthly themes.  For 
the month of September, our theme is 
Respect.  There are many posters around 
the building reminding students that re-
spect is a two way concept--give respect 
to get respect.   

 We have some new faces at 
the junior and senior high school.  Miss 
Waidelich teaches Science 7 and 
Basic Algebra 8.  Mr. Marshall teach-
es ELA I and II.  Mr. Glenn is teaching 
Anatomy, Biology and Science 9. Miss 
Davis is conducting the high school 
and junior high band and has some 
elementary music classes.  Ms. Gil-
laspy is our high school and junior 

high choir director. 

Marcia Rozevink, 

JH/HS Principal 

develop healthy eating habits. Beginning 
in October, be on the lookout for 
handouts coming home each month that 
will show what we are learning at school 
about making healthy choices. Often 
there are recipes as well.  You are en-
couraged to try this recipe at home.  This 
is a great opportunity to talk with your 
child about nutrition, try new foods to-
gether, and get your child involved in 

 Elementary physical education 
classes at North Central are once again 
partnering with the Williams County 
Health Department for a program 
called Serving Up MyPlate. During 
physical education class, students will 
explore how to make healthy food 
choices and be physically active. Our 
school hopes these activities will support 
your efforts at home to help your child 

making healthier meals and snacks.  
For more information on the program 
and for additional resources you can 
use at home please check out 

ChooseMyPlate.gov. 

Kent Hutchison, 

Elementary PE Teacher 

MyPlate Program 
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 We appreciate the wonderful 
participation in past years and look for-

ward to our fun week in October! 

Sharon Deetz, 

Title Reading Teacher 

 North Central Elementary will 
be celebrating Right to Read week 
from October 1-5.  This yearõs theme is 
òUSA Reading Road trip.ó  Each day a 
different state will be visited with a 
dress up theme based on the state.  
There will also be an assembly on Fri-
day at the culmination of the week.  

Right To Read Week 

 High School Student Council is selling dis-
count cards as a fundraiser for $10. The cards 
are good from September 1st, 2018 though Au-
gust 31st, 2019 and can be used for all business-
es listed as many times as you want.  
 If interested in purchasing one please 
contact Marcia Geiser 
mgeiser@northcentralschool.org or Julie Taylor 
jtaylor@northcentralschool.org.  
 
Marcia Geiser/Julie Taylor 
HS Student Council Advisors 

HS Student Council Discount Cards 


